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Comments: I support the Pactola Reservoir and Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal due to the need to protect

this water source from contamination as a result of potential future mining claims and mineral exploration

projects. There are cultural and recreational uses for the area in concern as well that enhance the importance of

protecting this watershed. Thank you.


